



DATE: August 31, 2011

SUBJECT: GPIC HUB, Philadelphia Navy Yard,

Building 661 Retrofit

TO: Shortlisted Teams

**EYP** 

Kieran Timberlake Perkins + Will

I am pleased to inform you that your team is one of three chosen to be interviewed by the Screening Committee in anticipation of selecting a team for appointment by the Board of Trustees.

Interviews will be conducted at The Penn Stater Conference Center, University Park on Tuesday, September 6, 2011. The interview schedule is as follows:

EYP	11:15 A.M	- 12:15 P.M.	Room 204
Kieran Timberlake	1:00 P.M. –	2:00 P.M.	Room 204
Perkins + Will	2:10 P.M. –	3:10 P.M.	Room 107

The result of the interviews will be announced at the Board of Trustees meeting on Friday September 9, 2011 and will be posted to our website by 5:00 P.M. that day.

Please do not hesitate to call me or Greg Scott at 814-863-9622 if you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

David Zehngut University Architect (814) 863-3158, fax (814) 863-7757, E-mail dxz3@psu.edu

cc: Screening Committee